NOTICE FROM THE PARISH COUNCIL

On Thursday 8th June 2017, the referendum for the Bredon Parish
Neighbourhood Plan will be held. Voting will take place alongside the
general election.

The Neighbourhood Plan has been produced by the Parish Council in
conjunction with residents to provide protection for the special qualities
of the parish and the most important spaces within it. Without the plan,
our parish will be more vulnerable to speculative, unplanned
development that is unsuited to Bredon’s needs.

The question that will be asked is “Do you want Wychavon District
Council to use the Neighbourhood Plan for Bredon Parish to help it
decide planning applications in the neighbourhood area?”

The Parish Council and Neighbourhood Plan residents group urge you

PLEASE VOTE ‘YES’
in the parish referendum

e to promote good design and maintain the rural character of the parish
e to support local businesses and jobs

e to protect green and open spaces in and around the villages

e to preserve our important heritage

e to support community facilities such as playing fields and village halls
e to help maintain our shops and services

Anyone may vote in the referendum provided they are on the electoral
register (i.e. registered to vote in elections) and their registered address is
within the parish of Bredon & Bredon’s Norton.

Voting will take place in the same polling stations as the general election.
For those who are registered to vote by post, separate postal votes will be
issued for the general election and referendum.

The Neighbourhood Plan itself can be seen at www.bredonpc.org.uk
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